SPECIAL MEETING OF MILTON PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT 7.30 p.m. ON JUNE 22nd TO INSPECT

"GRAY-CONOLEY LAND AND DECIDE ON LOCATION FOR TWQ SEATS ON THE GREEN NEAR THE MEMORIAL.

Present: RTS, SBP, KPH, DJC, HWHE, MEMJ, BKC.

Apologies from MW, GP, BCW.

2977 The Council examined the Gray Conoley site and felt that it should be 'opened'
(2967)  to villagers by means of cleared pathways. The Clerk would investigate costs
of a contractor with equipment to cut necessary access routes. KPH offered

to check the boundary line between the site and Marshalls flats-car park and
the E.E. Sub Station. Posts may be needed to re-establish boundary fence.

2978 The Clerk would contact D. Haird regarding repair and installation of the two
(2963)  'Dunn bequest' seats handed over by the V.H.M.C. The old notice board should

be removed and a new one erected facing south. The seats would have to be
modified for anchorage and inset with paving slabs.

This concluded the business and the Chairman dlosed the meeting.
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